
From:   Meena Sokhi   

To:   Jose Trevino   
Date:   February 05, 2010

Subject:   FCC file number 0594-EX-ST-2010
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Regarding File Number:  0594-EX-ST-2009

I am manufacturing a radar product that measures Radar Cross Section.   

I am requesting to temporarily locate this radar product at the application site for engineering testing.   

The operating transmission testing time will not be continuous. Testing time will be intermittent since I am
conducting a product test.      

Please feel free to contact me if you have additional questions.    

Thank you.   

Meena K. Sokhi
STAR Dynamics Corp.   
4455 Reynolds Drive
Hilliard, OH 43066
Ph: 614-334-8876
meena.sokhi@STARdynamics.com


